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commentletters

From: Marilyn Gaedke <mgaedke@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:28 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 Board meeting (conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Dear Board members: 
 
Rather than impose additional onerous mandatory water use reduction regulations (33%), would you 
please defer imposition of an extended reduction until you have had time, in April, to reevaluate area 
water needs in light of an abundant snowpack, which might prove adequate to meet both immediate 
and future needs.  Several lovely large redwood and oak trees on our property were severely 
stressed by the 36% reduction. A 33% deprivation of water for another year will likely send them over 
the edge. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Gaedke, D.D.S. 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


